
BOROUGH OF WILMERDING 
NOTES FROM DECEMBER 1, 2020 WORKSHOP 

 
 
L. KIRK:  Dave took care of the issue on 3rd Street. 
 
S. SHURGOT:  Glenn Engineering is being bought by Glenn Jonnet and they started to notify other clients.  We 
have not been notified as of yet so we will keep you posted.  I would like to meet with them before we sign with 
them.   
 
C. LANG:  I have an update on the grant, the GTRP grants were supposed to be awarded in November but they 
have pushed it back till March of 2021.       
 
P. SHURGOT:  did Dave say anything about Morningside? 
 
C. LANG:  no but I will call him tomorrow and see what is going on with that.   
 
K. MAXWELL:  I was notified that the boiler was leaking onto some electrical wires and it had to be shut down. 
Elk will be coming in to fix that. 
 
C. LANG:  Elk was there yesterday to look and see what repairs needed to be done and they are now waiting on 
a part for repairs. 
 
K. MAXWELL:  I am unable to repair the decorations for the park so I was going to have Tony put up what he 
can.  
 
P. SHURGOT:  Joe can you see if we can put stuff on the poles? 
 
J. HARTZELL:  there is a charge for that. 
 
K. MAXWELL:  the only other thing is that we got Tony the computer.   
 
    
 
 


